
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 

 

18th April 2019 
 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
 

      
 
 
Just a heads up for the social next week.  
 
 
We are organising a pub type social for Wednesday, 24th April next week.  As we 
nearly missed out on St Georges Day, we decided to have this event. 
 
It looks like pub type fare on the menu, Fish and Chips or Chicken and Chips with 
the trimmings. 
 
With the number of holidays in the next two weeks we decided to get this notice 
out today. 
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